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Join us in Nashville for the 2020 NOSS Conference!



Conference registration rates increase
after today, February 4th!

The 2020 conference is just a few weeks away,
and it’s time to register if you haven’t already!

To register for the NOSS_2020 Conference, click here.




Join us at the beautiful Opryland Hotel for NOSS 2020!

Hotel room nights at the Gaylord Opryland are going fast. Most nights
at the conference rate are already sold out, but rooms may be
available at other rates. Please call the hotel to make reservations:

Phone: 615-889-1000






BRING SOMEONE WHO HAS NEVER ATTENDED OUR
CONFERENCE TO THE NOSS 2020 CONFERENCE AND BE
ENTERED INTO A DRAWING FOR PRIZES.

ONE ENTRY PER NEW ATTENDEE ONLY.

MORE DETAILS WILL BE COMING SOON!




MARK YOUR CALENDARS
FOR A WEBINAR!

February 19, 2020
3:00 p.m. Eastern

Presented by Dr. Katie Hern

Title: California Transformation: Lessons for Other States on
Placement Reform and Co-Requisite Models

Developmental education is being transformed across the largest
system of higher education in the United States. Recent
legislation requires California's 115 community colleges to use
high school grades to place students into the English and math
courses where they have the best chance of completing
transferable, college-level courses within one year. Virtually all
students have the right to bypass stand-alone developmental
prerequisites and begin directly in college-level courses, and
colleges are replacing traditional remedial prerequisites with
corequisite models in which students enroll directly in college-
level courses with concurrent support. This webinar will
feature student stories and early results from colleges making
these changes, as well as research and implementation details
that participants can consider for their own contexts.

To reqister for the February webinar, click here.




Help us
spread the
word that
NADE is

now NOSS!




Have some
favorite exhibitors
you want to see
@ NOSS 20207

Click the link below
to share information
with them &
encourage them
to join us!




CONFERENCE
PROGRAM
NOW
AVAILABLE!

Our annual conference in Nashville is going to be one
you don't want to miss! A wide array of topics is
scheduled with something for each attendee. Faculty,
student support staff, and administrators can all find
something helpful as we all strive to make a positive
difference in the lives of students.

To access the NOSS 2020 Program information, click here.
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Make new connections with others or visit with friends you
haven't seen since our last conference on Wednesday
evening of the conference! Join a small group for dinner
after the opening reception. Click below to sign up for
restaurant information and to join one of our groups.

Click here to sign up for a dinner group







NOSS 2020

Annual Conference
Study Tour

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 4 @ $50 PER PERSON

Join the National Organization for Student Success on a tour
of historic Jefferson Street in Nashville, Tennessee, on the
HBCU History Tour! The tour will make stops at Tennessee

State University and Fisk University before ending at the

Tennessee State Museum and the Nashville Farmers’ Market.

You can add the study tour to your conference registration
by emailing acook@thenoss.org.

More information can be found by clicking the link below.

For more information about the conference study tour, click here.




NOSS, with the help of the Tennessee Association for Student Success and Retention
(TASSR), has chosen to support Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library for the 2020 Literacy
Project. Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library is a book gifting program that mails free, high-
quality books to children from birth until they begin school, no matter their family’s income.

Click below for more information.

For more information about the NOSS 2020 Literacy Project, click here.




ELECTION
RESULTS

PLEASE JOIN US IN CONGRATULATING OUR
NEWLY-ELECTED NOSS BOARD MEMBERS!

PRESIDENT-ELECT: MEREDITH SIDES,

NORTHWEST-SHOALS COMMUNITY COLLEGE, AL

SECRETARY-ELECT: GLYNIS MULLINS,
PITT COMMUNITY COLLEGE, NC




STUDENTCAREER SERVICES NETWORK

The NOSS Executive Board has approved a NEW Network,
Student Career Services, and is looking for a chair.

The purpose of the Student Career Services Network is to provide support
for members who are involved in direct contact with students to provide
Career Services information and activities. These Career Services should be
designed to enhance the student experience in choosing a career,
mapping an educational plan to achieve a successful career goal, and may
include Career Services skills to explore careers, build resumes, review
resumes, write cover letters and thank you letters, prepare for interviews,
conduct mock interviews, prepare for transferring to a 4-year institution,
and attend Career Fairs and Transfer Fairs as well as other services and
activities shared with the group through networking.

Opportunities will be provided for members to meet and network through
virtual meetings, and correspondence to share current services being used
as well as explore new ones to enhance the student experience. If you are
interested in serving as chair of this Network, please contact our current
President-Elect at psaxon@thenoss.org.



CONSIDER PUBLISHING IN
PRACTITIONER TO PRACTITIONER!

Do you have a best practice you'd like to share, but
don’t have the time to write a formal research paper?

Please consider sharing your idea and have it published

in NOSS’ Practitioner to Practitioner. NOSS encourages

any practice that promotes student success! Guidelines

can be found at thenoss.org, and then click onto library,
Practitioner to Practitioner.

The goal of P-to-P is for practitioners to share and
promote exciting programs, services, professional
development opportunities, workshops, placement
changes, courses, advising practices, student
organizations, or summer programs - just some
examples that have shown success.

Share. Together we can.

Submit your article to: practitioner@thenoss.org

Share and get published!




CALL FOR MANL

from The Journal of Ac
Retention ana

Click here for more information.




UPCOMING

calendar events

Februar
February 19--Webinar with Katie Hern

March
March 4-7--NOSS 2020 Conference in Nashville, TN
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